
Here we are at the stretch of December before we begin our Christmas 
holiday. This newsletter will cover next week and the short week after.
Thank you for sending your child with the appropriate clothing for winter. 
Please practice zipping and all the things at home so your child can feel 
more independent. This helps teachers out, too! 
Over Christmas break please continue to practice CVC words, sight words, 
counting and teen number identification. When we return in January, we 
will be building on these foundational skills. 
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12/9-12/18

● We will be testing sight words orally 
and written on Fridays, please make 
sure to study with your child daily.

● We will be testing Bible verse on 
Friday, please study daily.

● There will be no new sight words/Bible for 
the short week of 12/16-18

Bible: Christmas Story-part 3
Bible Verse: Then the angel said to them, “Do not 
be afraid, for behold, I bring you good tidings of 
great joy which will be to all people. For there is 
born to you this day in the city of David a Savior, 
who is Christ the Lord. Luke 2:8-11
Literacy: Christmas/Gingerbread Boy
Phonics: Short “o”
Sight Words: a, I, see
Social Skills: Communicating Clearly &
Expected Behavior
Math: Teen Number Review and Testing

Art
PE
Don’t forget to send 
lunch and napkin.

Music
-Hot Lunch Available

Art
PE
Chapel
-Hot Lunch Available

Friday Sing
Alternating Specials
Early Dismissal 12/18

Music
-Hot Lunch Available

Dec 11-NCA Christmas Concert 
5:30pm. Kids in the gym by 5:15.
Dec 18- Spirit day- Christmas Joy
Dec 18- Early Dismissal-12pm
Dec 19-Jan 5- Christmas Break
Jan 6- School Resumes
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